CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Hydrology Section Planning Department
Brennon Williams, Acting Director

Timothy M. Keller, Mayor
February 3, 2020
Kelly Fetter
E2RC
439 South Hill Rd.
Bernalillo NM, 87004

Re: Ascension Subdivision — 8814 Horizon
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1/27/2020 (B17E006)

Dear Mr. Fetter,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1/31/2020, the above
referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and for Grading and Work Order
only. It is not approved for building permits. A separate plan, application, and fees will be
required prior to any building permits.
I am less concerned now about the capacity of the silt fence since a sump has been graded in
PO Box 1293 the streets at the north end of the site forming a de facto sediment trap serving almost the
entire 8 acre site. During construction it may be prudent to locate a construction entrance off
to the side so that traffic exiting the site does not have to drive through the de facto sediment
Albuquerque trap.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420 or jhughes@cabg.gov .

Sincerely,

New Mexico 87103 @
www.cabq.gov %ughe .E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Review Services
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